
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 23 July 2017 13:07 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Bullying 
 
Dear sir/madam, 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 
information. 
 
I would like to know the number of incidents recorded for workplace bullying lodged against the 
Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
I would also like the total number made in the office. 
 
I would like these figures from the incumbent's time in office to the most recent. 
 
I would like this information provided electronically. 
 
If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information exceeding the cost 
of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide advice and assistance, under your 
Section 16 obligations, as to how I can refine my request to be included in the scope of the Act. 
 
My phone number is or email me here at. In any case, if you can identify ways that my request could 
be refined please provide further advice and assistance to indicate this. 
 
I look forward to your response within 20 working days, as stipulated by the Act. 
 
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me via email or phone and I will be happy to 
clarify what I am asking for, my details are outlined below. 
 
Kind regards, 
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